
“I liked the water race
because it was hot and it
cooled us down when we

got wet!” 

This week across the school, we have welcomed a number of visitors. On Wednesday and Thursday
of this week, it was wonderful to have so many family members attend both sports days. Across both
events, I felt such pride at seeing pupils demonstrate resilience and endurance in competing in their
events. 

There were a number of stand out moments, including pupils stopping in a race to help a peer that
had fallen, pupils challenging themselves in the races they selected to run and the joy and pride that
pupils showed when celebrating the achievements of others. A special mention must also go to our
Year 6 sports reps. 

Congratulations to Fire, who were the overall winners of this year’s sports day. Their victory also
means that points will be added to their house total for this term. 

We have also welcomed families of our new Early Years cohort into school this week. Today, parents
attended an information meeting and half of the cohort attended a Hungry Caterpillar event on
Wednesday. 
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“My favourite event was
the football dribbling!” 

Quinn, Y2

Fearne, Y2

“The obstacle course was
so much fun!! Definitely

my favourite” 
Polina, Y1
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STAFFING UPDATE:

Next week we look forward to welcoming Mr Wilson back to school
following his paternity leave. 

Thank you to Mrs Rickard who has done a fantastic job at teaching our Year
4 pupils over the past 9 weeks. We look forward to working with Mrs
Rickard in the future.

HOME LEARNING:

Due to industrial action, our locality date for transition day will now
be Tuesday 4th July. On this date, pupils will spend the morning with
their class teacher for the next academic year. This year, our
transition text is Aaron Slater illustrator. 

I will be writing to you next week to outline staffing arrangements for
September 2024. 

This week’s home learning challenge is linked to National Sport’s Week.
There are a choice of two challenges:

TRANSITION DAY:

ATTENDANCE:
This week, there has been a significant increase in the number of children arriving after the
gate has been shut. 

Please ensure that pupils arrive between 8:35am and 8:45am.

Sign up to the 60 minute pledge1.

2. Complete a sports quiz as a family

https://www.youthsporttrust.org/join-us/nssw
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1UEgzeBCUpdjK1w_GDUx0W897teBbFa_JtUf-bcUd3Ss/edit


TIMES TABLES ROCK STARS:

The most recent battle has now ended. Year 4 were the winners with a fantastic 33,316 points.
Year 3 came second with 19,469 points, Year 6 third with 1,734 and finally Year 5 with 1,484
points. 

Well done to the Most Valuable Players – Jack in Year 4, Joshua J in Year 3, Zara in Y6 and Austin
in Year 5. 

The new battle starts at 4pm today and is a four way battle between the houses. 

Good luck everyone.
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RED BOOK:

Each week, two pupils are entered into their class Red Book for displaying the school’s Christian
Value and/or for going above and beyond in their learning. The pupils listed below have been
recognised in our whole school Collective Worship today. 

16th June 2023

Congratulations to:
Indie A (YRAS), Luna-Bella B (YRAS), Daisy K (Y1), Nelly B (Y1), Dexter N (Y2), Matilda R (Y2), Aaron
F (Y3), Kacper S (Y3), Hanna S (Y3), Leo M (Y4), Julia S (Y4), Elliott W (Y4), Owen E (Y5), Hadley J
(Y5), Zara A (Y6), Poppy L (Y6), Alice C (Y6)

23rd June 2023

Congratulations to:
Bonnie Y (YRAS), Violet M (YRAS), Dottie S (Y1), Noah (Y1), Anton B (Y2), Pippa C (Y2), Adam F (Y3),
Catherine S (Y3), Elise G (Y4), Jacob P (Y4), Evie H (Y4), Lauren B (Y5), Max C (Y5), Dylan (Y6), Austin
H (Y6) and all the Year 6 sports reps that helped with sports day.

Please speak to your child's class teacher if you would like more information about why your child
has been selected for the Red Book.



Key Stage 2:
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DANCE EXTRAVAGANZA

Save the date for our Dance
Extravaganza.



19th July 2.45pm

Tuesday 20th June - Sports Day (All)
Wednesday 21st June - Wizard of Oz Production (Year 6)
Wednesday 21st June - Headlice (Year 2 & 5)
Thursday 22nd June - Camping/Climbing Reminders (Year 4)
Thursday 22nd June - My Child At School (MCAS) Invitation (All)
Thursday 22nd June - The Regis School Transition Day (Year 6)

LETTERS SENT HOME:

Tuesday 27th - Friday 30th June - Balance Bike Course (Reception Class)
Tuesday 27th June - West Dean Gardens Trip - (Year 2)
Wednesday 28th June - Leavers Service at Chichester Cathedral (Year 6)
Wednesday 28th June -  Outdoor Learning (Year 3)
Wednesday 28th June - New Starters Picnic (3.30 - 4.30pm)
Thursday 29th June - The Regis School & FCC Transition/Activity Day (Year 6)
Thursday 29th June - Chartwells Workshops (Years 1 - 4)
Friday 30th June  - Non Uniform Day (All Year Groups)

UPCOMING EVENTS:

A number of parents have let us know that they
didn't receive the MCAS invitation yesterday. If
you haven't already done so, please check your
junk/spam in case it has been sent there.

We will be looking into this matter to and will
update parents once we have resolved it.

MY CHILD AT SCHOOL:



Key Stage 2:

5th September 2023 Start of Autumn Term (8.35am)

23rd - 27th October 2023 Half Term

18th - 31st December 2023 Christmas Holidays

3rd January 2024 Start of Spring Term (8.35am)

12th - 16th February 2024 Half Term

2nd - 12th April 2024 Easter Holidays

16th April 2024 Start of Summer Term (8.35am)

27th - 31st May 2024 Half Term

24th July 2024 Summer Holidays

Inset Days/Bank Holidays

4th September 2023 - Inset Day

20th October 2023 - Inset Day

1st January 2024 - Bank Holiday

2nd January 2024 - Bank Holiday

29th March 2024 - Bank Holiday
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2023 - 2024 TERM DATES:


